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Highlights of May include: 
 
 

 Delivered remarks at the J.O.Y. (Just For You) Project Celebration, recognizing students who 
took part in this arts-based curriculum program centered on the Ontario Catholic School 
Graduate Expectations. 
 

 Participating and delivering greetings at the Italian Heritage Month Celebration at Monsignor 
Percy Johnson Catholic Secondary School  
 

 Attending the TCDSB Student Nutrition Event with Mayor Chow and the Angel Foundation 
at The Divine Infant Catholic Elementary School. 
 

 Delivering greetings at the TCDSB and Angel Foundation’s Annual Year-End Mass and 
Awards Event, honoring student recipients of the Angel Foundation's Tom Leon Bursary 
Award and the Catherine Templeton Award. 
 

 Attending the Western North York Community Recreation Centre Groundbreaking Event 
hosted by The City of Toronto. 
 

 Attending and celebrating the 60th anniversary of St. Norbert Catholic Elementary School. 
 

 
 
 


